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NEXT MEETING......... — THURSDAY, 15th JANUARY 1998
6.30pm for 7pm NORRIS PARK (please note change of time & venue)
A BBQ Tea to entertain our hosted Rotary PACE (Pacific Australian Cultural Exchange) team.
Stcak, sausages, salads & Swects will be supplied. $10 per head (and any other part of the body
you bring). Bar staff will supply drinks at the usual fees, so come along, bring your
partner/family and show some hospitality to our Pacific neighbours.
INTRODUCED BY: The Pres VOTE OF THANKS:David E.

APOLOGIES OR GUESTS : Please advise Darrell Gaukroger on 523302 by midday of meeting.
FAX A FINE - Alan Dodd - 521223

ROSTER FOR JANUARY 1998 :Attendance: Wolfgang L & Carlo P. Property: Tom D
***Re Roster Duties: Please arrange for a member of each team to there or a substitute if not attending.

FUTURE PROGRAMS

14/1/98 - 6pm Sharp - Board Meeting, Salvation Army offices, Mittagang Rd.

28/1/98 - Dugald Mitchell- the saga of the Mitchells (War & Peace?)

4/2/98 - Farewell to Club Stalwart Ron (also known as Ned ) Kelly, More next meeting.

THOUGHT OF THE WEEK K

When people tell you how young you look, they are also telling you how old you are.

NEWS AND HAPPENINGS

* Vale. It is with much regret the Club learnt of the passing of Darrell Gaukrogers mother and our

deepest sympathy is extended to Darrell, Marilyn and family, as a mark of respect a minutes silence
was observed at our last meeting.

* Paul Harris Fellowship. A well deserved Paul Harris Fellowship was posthumously awarded to our
former colleague and fiiend Doug Treloar. A brief summary of Dougs service to Rotary was delivered
by Tony Slater after which an explanation of the history of the award was given by Alan Frost, our
oldest and longest serving member and also himself a Paul Harris Fellow, after which he presented the
award to Dougs wife,Ros who accepted it in the presence of their sons Cameron and Martin and then

thanked the Club for honouring Doug in this way.

* Exchange Students. Our outgoing Exchange Students were presented with their blazers as they are
leaving in the next week to become our ambassadors, with Tanya Rads going to Belgium and Kathryn
Lees going to Switzerland. They also received an information kit and flag from our Federal MP Gary
Nairn and had previously received a kit from our State MP Peter Cochran (arranged by David E who
apparently forgot the venuet).

* PACE. Many thanks to the families hosting the PACE participants. The Hatficlds, Jacobys, Slaters,
Mercers, Oades, Simys and Marko R. These families are providing B&B on Thursday night a cut
lunch on Friday and transport to our visitors, once again many thanks as without their generosity
Cooma could not be included in this program.

* BBQ'S. The last two BBQ's, Market Day and carols by Candlelight, netted us a profit of $1000.00!!!
A pretty darn good effort, all you steak and snag flippers give yourselves a pat on the back!

* BBQ Roster. Team Leader Dave L (if he can see over the bbq) Lackeys: Heather J, John J, David

E & Julie J. 26.1.98 Australia Day: Team Leader John C. (who can see over the bbq) Lackeys: Jim
H, Doctor Bob, Wolfie L., John M, Alyson HJ & Mark R.

CLUB
Atiendance Last Week:,29 members out of 41 = 70% Guests: Ros, Cameron and Martin Treloar
(Club), Carol (Tony ), Yvonne (John M), Por (Club), Tanya Rad and Kathryn Lees (Club) Apologies:
Ashley C, Ken D, Darrell G, Dave H, Ron K, Michael L (apparently didn't celebrate enough on 25/12
but had to have another go on the 7/1, though he will tell you this is the real Christmas Day), Ken P

Leave of Absence: Geoff H, Neville L, Greg S We Also Missed: Gitta S, Carlo P, i
ROTARY INFORMATION SHOW ROTARY CARES < v

Literacy and Numeracy Programs - RI Pres. Glen Kinross wants to pursiie education programs

throughout his year 97/98. All Rotarians and Rotaracters are urged to assist youth education in Schools
and in Trade Training. (URDU Sept. Page 7.)
BULLETIN REPORTER Mark Revelant with a little help from his friends (?)
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